
 

  

 

 

 

 

To:   Institutions of Higher Education 

From:   Office of the Secretary of Higher Education 

Date:   January 11, 2023 

Subject:  Department of Human Services Webinar on Naloxone Distribution to Institutions 

of Higher Education  

 

The New Jersey Department of Human Services (DHS) has acquired large quantities of Naloxone, 

an opioid overdose reversal agent commonly known as NARCAN. As a result, DHS is looking to 

distribute Naloxone kits to institutions of higher education, as well as provide the associated 

training / resources for the administration of Naloxone. 

 

OSHE and DHS will be hosting a webinar for institutions on Friday, January 20th from 3:00pm 

– 4:00pm to share detailed information regarding the distribution and administration processes as 

well as to assess the distribution needs of campuses.  

 

Due to limited space, institutions are requested to send no more than two representatives to the 

webinar. To ensure that this critical information is shared with those on your campus most directly 

involved with first response efforts, we recommend selecting representatives that work in your 

institution’s health services and/or public safety divisions. 

 

Please have your designated representatives register in advance for the session using this link: 

https://oshe-nj-gov.zoomgov.com/meeting/register/vJItce-ppjgrEpbmX_cvJ9886EDE86_xz3U. 

A Zoom link will be provided upon registration. 

 

Please reach out to OSHE@oshe.nj.gov with any questions. 
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